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Amanda Lipsham - Project Accountant 
Fiona Cameron-Hosp Manager 
Martin Gould - Finance Manager 
Clinical Assistants - payments covering J Barton 
11 April 2000 15:29 

I have checked with Gary in Payroll, and can confirm that the sessions carried out in Feb 99, Apr and 
Aug 00 have already been paid via the Payroll System. 

The current outstanding sessions equal 15, this will cost approximately £1130. I have therefore 
accrued for this amount. 

In order for the payments to be made, Gary needs notification from Personnel that the jobs are to be 
re-instated, I am therefore going to email Chris Donohoe concerning this matter. 

Amanda. 
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